
 

Ubiquiti Networks, Inc. 

495-499 Montague Expwy 

Milpitas, CA 95035 

 
October 30, 2008 
 
MET Laboratories, Inc. 

914 West Patapsco Ave,  

Baltimore, MD 21230 

 

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR B2 (FCC ID: SWX-B2, IC: 6545A-B2) 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under FCC Rule Sections 0.457 & 

0.459.  We have requested that the schematics, block diagrams, and theory of operation required 

to be submitted with this application be withheld from public review. These documents contain 

proprietary information that would sacrifice our competitive advantage in the marketplace if 

made public.   

 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert J. Pera 

Senior RF Engineer/President 


